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Members:

I’d like to share a bit of personal news with you. | will be out of the office beginning

Wednesday, July 31 through Friday, August 9. On Wednesday the 31°t | am having a partial
knee replacement, which | am looking forward to (and getting it over with!). In my
absence and in accordance with our Bylaws, Vice President of Management Relations,
Ingrid Bella, will be acting for me. She will chair our next membership meeting on August
7 at noon in B-108.

MEMBERS ON THE MOVE

Congratulations are in order to the following members: Felicia Hernandez, who has
promoted to Office of CEO Support’s QEMS Team as a Management Analyst II; Robert
Scott, who has promoted to Program Administrator in the Water Utility Technical Training
Program; Jan Ortiz, who has promoted to a Management Analyst Il in the Capital Program
Planning and Analysis Unit; and Jennifer Codianne, Vegetation Specialist Il, who has
successfully obtained her “Tree Risk Assessment Qualification” (TRAQ) from the
International Society of Arboriculture (ISA). Best of luck to all of them.

Have a great week!

Llz Bettencourt

President, Employees Association
408-630-2821
www.valleywaterea.com
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